Elkton Village Council Public Hearing Tuesday January 11th, 2022 Elkton Village Hall 57 N Main St Elkton MI 48731 989-375-2270

President Dan Armbruster called the Public Hearing of the Elkton Village Council to order at 6:30 P. M. Trustees present: Bridgette McCarty, Deena Jobes, Patrick Gregory, and Agnes Kosinski. Trustees Excused Absent: Gail Schember and Chris Parrish.

Dan Armbruster had Treasurer Phyllis Baranski review the proposed budget for Fiscal Year 2022-2023. Phyllis Baranski stated the millages that support the proposed budget are as follows: General Operating- 12.50 mills

Streets- 5.00 mills Ambulance- .50 mills Cemetery- .10 mills Grand Total- 18.10 mills

Phyllis Baranski read the proposed Capital Improvement Projects by fund. All Projects will be funded by cash on hand in the appropriate accounts. Dan Armbruster reviewed the Water Sewer Fund revenues and expenses.

Chris Parrish arrived at the meeting at 6:33P.M.

Dan Armbruster reviewed the Cemetery Fund.

Dan Armbruster thanked the Council, department heads, and treasurer for all the work on the budget. Agnes Kosinski discussed raising water rates and cemetery revenues.

Motion Dan Armbruster, second Agnes Kosinski to recommend to Council the proposed budget as presented.

Motion carried.

Public Comment: None

Motion Bridgette McCarty, second Agnes Kosinski to adjourn the Public Hearing. Motion carried.

Public Hearing adjourned at 6:39P.M.

Respectfully Submitted Phyllis A. Baranski, CMC, MiPMC Elkton Village Clerk/Treasurer

Approved 02.08-2022

Page 1 of 1